
Proposed New Jersey Bill Establishes Special Enrollment Period for
Provider Network Changes

7/1/2025

Senate Bill S4418, introduced on May 19, 2025, would provide for the creation of a special enrollment period triggered when a
provider is set to leave a carrier’s network. Under the bill, this special enrollment period would begin 60 days before the
expiration of the contract between the provider and the carrier. The carrier would be required to notify insured individuals of the
upcoming enrollment period in a form and manner prescribed by the Department of Banking and Insurance.
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